
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Greater Lafayette Area Special Services (GLASS), serving Lafayette School Corporation, 
Tippecanoe School Corporation, and West Lafayette Community School Corporation, hereby 
announce the proposed destruction of confidential special education student records, having 
been collected and maintained for the purpose of providing special education services through 
the Individuals with Disabilities Act, for all students born prior to January 1st 1997. 

 All personally identifiable information, no longer needed for the provision of educational 
services, will be destroyed, provided that at least five years have passed since the student’s 
twenty-second birthday. These special education records may include, but are not limited to, 
psychological evaluations, speech therapy records, and other special education records. Any 
parent or student wishing to review and/or receive copies of the available information prior to 
destruction should contact: GLASS 1840 S. 18th St. Lafayette, IN 47905 765-771-6006.  

Deadline for record requests will be March 31, 2024.  

 

 


